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      Help!                       
 

The boys and girls in the nursery have loved having An An and Toon Toon 

to stay and have decided that they would like to help other pandas in the 

wild by sponsoring a panda through the World Wildlife Fund.   They are 

going to try to raise the forty pounds needed by making and selling panda 

biscuits.  These biscuits will be on sale at home time on Friday 3rd 

February – priced 50p.  Please support the children in their venture. 

 

Gardening Group 

 
This group is now well established and is beginning work on Wednesday 1st 

February.  There will be many more days and we need as much help as we 

can get so please look at the white board for further dates.  No skill is 

needed - just lots of energy!  We are hoping to grow vegetables for the 

summer. 

 

Collection Times 

 
Please ensure that your child is collected on time each day.  There have 

been a significant number of children collected late each morning and this 

is making it increasingly difficult for staff to clean the playroom and set 

up for the next session.  We also update the children’s profiles and write 

assessments during this period.  Children must be collected and 

be out of the building by 11.45 in the morning. 

 

 

 



Planning 
You are invited to come and share your child’s learning with them during 

the week beginning Monday 6th February. 

 

Blue group – Monday 6th February 

Yellow group – Tuesday 7th February 

Green group – Wednesday 8th February (morning only see 

below) 

Red group – Thursday 9th February   

Purple group – Friday 10th February 
 

Unfortunately Mrs Lawson will not be available for afternoon parents on 

Wednesday 8th February – alternative times will be arranged with green 

group afternoon parents. 

If these times do not suit you because of work commitments, we will 

always arrange a different time – please speak to your child’s key worker, 

 

Dates for your Diary 
The nursery will be closed on the following days for the February holiday. 

 

Monday 13th February – holiday 

Tuesday 14th February – holiday 

Wednesday 15th February – in-service 
 

Photographer 
The photographer will be in the nursery on Friday 2nd March.  

Parents/carers are welcome to bring siblings along on that day – we will 

arrange times nearer the day. 

 

Contacting the nursery 
Please note that our e-mail address has now changed. Please direct any e-

mail to Headteaher@thornwood-pri.glasgow.sch.uk 

 

Outdoor learning 
Please ensure that children are well wrapped up for going outdoors – it 

can be very cold out there!  Hats and gloves and good footwear are 

essential. 
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